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Omoribe Project, Inc. - a registered 501(c)3 nonprofit organization.  

cheryl@omoribeproject.org 

PO Box 1261, Sand Springs, OK 74063  

Follow us on Facebook or Instagram 

Forever Hungry 

It’s amazing how children are forever hungry!  That’s true for the Omoribe kids, too.  An early morning 

breakfast of porridge is long-gone by lunchtime.  By evening, after a long day of school, chores and play, 

the kids are ready for another meal.  The children at the Omoribe Children’s Home eat simple fare such as 

ugali, beans, rice, and vegetables like kale and black spider plant.  To feed one child for one month costs 

$35 or $1.16 per day.  Would you be willing to become one of the 40 new food program donors need-

ed this year? Please visit     https://omoribeproject.org/ways-to-give.html 

Urgent Need to Repair the Primary School Building 

The government education and health department is requiring that the primary 
school adjacent to the children’s home, be repaired or risk being shut down. For all 
eight classrooms repairs include painting, repairing door frames, hanging doors, and 
building steps because the soil around the foundation is severely eroded.  Total cost 
of the renovations is $4304.00  This primary school is home to 14 Omoribe students 
and many community children whose families would not otherwise be able to afford 
education for their children.  Let’s give them a safe school building that allows them 

to learn and grow.  To help, please click on the following link: 

 https://omorobeproject.org/ways-to-give 

Omoribe Kitchen Upgrade 

The children’s home matron, Sibia, and her cooking assistant, Abel, cook nourishing 

meals every day for the Omoribe kids.  Unfortunately, the wood fire creates a tre-

mendous amount of smoke and an unhealthy work environment.  To solve the problem 

a roof vent was installed that allows most of the smoke to be released into the air.  

This simple fix has made a major difference for everyone who helped in the kitchen.   

Gratitude & Greetings 

Having returned from an extended stay at the Omoribe Children’s Home we are 

happy to report that we have healthy, inquisitive children who love to color, draw, 
jump rope, build with Legos and sing. The Omoribe Children’s Home is blessed with 
a staff of dedicated men and women to watch over, protect and care for the chil-

dren and a team of donors that make the Children’s Home possible. Thank you! 
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